Sponsorship Letter example based on the Sponsor Letter Template
(International Candidate from an advanced technology country or hospital)

“Focused excellence, with the AATS core values, is not unidimensional”

Sponsor Name:

Dr. Jane Smith
Cardiothoracic Surgery Department
University Hospital
Somewhere, MA 01915
US

Candidate Name:

Dr. John Jones
Director of Robotic Surgery
Cardiothoracic University Hospital
Advanced Technology Republic
London, England
UK

Dear Membership Committee Members

Relationship to Candidate:
I strongly support the application for membership to the AATS for Dr John Jones. Dr Jones trained in Medicine and CT surgery at one of the leading international Universities in his country. I have been a colleague and friend of his since we first collaborated on our sub specialist service interest ten years ago. We are joint Principal Investigators of an international study on Robotic Cardiac Surgery

Leadership:
Dr. Jones is Director of Robotic Cardiac Surgery at his leading university hospital. He has established a fully equipped robotic training facility. He has included robotic exposure in the CT residency program there and has obtained full funding for an annual Robotic Surgical Fellow. 

Excellence in Patient Care:
Dr. Jones now leads one of the largest international robotic cardiac surgery programs outside the US. His patient outcomes are truly outstanding. He places a special interest on patient feedback so that his patients can share their experiences of his care on an interactive online platform.

Research and innovation:
Dr. Jones has in excess of 100 publications on his specialist field in leading peer reviewed journals. He holds several Grants and Awards. The annual Robotic symposium at his University Center is recognised as the leading one on his continent. He has attended and participated in the last 5 AATS Annual Meetings and three satellite symposia as delegate and presenter. He is on the international leadership board of a robotic sub specialist international society. Membership of the AATS would allow him to participate and share his expertise as faculty and through AATS committees and symposia.


Education:
Central to Dr. Jones’ philosophy is staged training in robotic surgery. Candidates undergo a rigorous program of practice and supervision that he designed with key attainment goals. Opportunities to train in robotic surgery in his University Hospital are available both within his country but also those who can obtain support to do so from elsewhere. Membership of the AATS would enable him to achieve greater global reach for his robotic expertise. 

Mentoring:
Dr. Jones has formally adopted the Mentorship philosophy of the AATS in his specialist training. Each new robotic fellow is assigned a mentor both during training and when introducing these skills in their own centers. Central to this philosophy is that patient safety is assured by a well mentored surgeon. 

I believe that, by establishing one of the leading international programs in advanced robotic surgery, Dr. Jones more than adequately fulfils the criteria required for AATS membership. Indeed, it will enhance the reputation of the AATS as the leading, global Cardiothoracic Society.

Kind regards

Dr. Jane Smith
Cardiothoracic Surgery Department, University Hospital
Somewhere, MA 01915, US





